


Mr. Boyd Martin made the following disclosure: 

• Item #8.b., #8.c., #9.a., #9.b. (Associated General Contractors Las Vegas Chapter aka Nevada
Contractors Association) - Disclosed that he is a Board Member of Associated General
Contractors Las Vegas Chapter and Nevada Contractors Association.

Mr. Craig Von Collenberg made the following disclosure: 

• Item #8.g.& #9.b. (Northern Nevada Electric Joint Apprentice & Training Committee) & #8.b., 
#8.c.; #9.a. & #9.b. (Associated General Contractors Las Vegas Chapter)- Disclosed that in 
his former role as Executive Director of the Governor's Office of Workforce Innovation, he 
oversaw a pay for performance grant that was awarded to both organizations. 

Ms. Erin Dustin, Ms. Melissa Maguire and Mr. Dale Stubblefield made no disclosures or 
abstentions. 

5. APPROVAL OF AGENDA

a. APPROVAL OF AGENDA WITH THE INCLUSION OF ANY EMERGENCY ITEMS AND

DELETION OF ANY ITEMS

It was moved and seconded to approve the agenda. MOTION CARRIED. 

b. FUTURE MEETINGS

The next commission meeting which will be tentatively scheduled for Tuesday November 30, 2021 
at 9:00 a.m. Grant applications will be accepted on the regular deadline of October 1, 2021. 

6. APPROVAL OF MINUTES

It was moved and seconded to approve the Minutes of November 12, 2020. MOTION CARRIED.

7. STATUS REPORT OF THE CONSTRUCTION EDUCATION

Ms. Deb Lumbert, Fiscal Service Manager of the State Contractors Board presented a report outlining
the status of the Construction Education Account. The report was accepted.

8. DISCUSSION AND APPROVAL OF QUARTERLY REPORTS

a. Academy for Career Education - Final Report (Grant in the amount of $20,354 awarded
11/14/2019) Mr. Robert DeRuse presented the report. The report was approved.

b. Associated General Contractors Las Vegas Chapter aka Nevada Contractors Association for
the period ending 12/31/2020 and Final Report (Grant in the amount of $28,500 awarded
7/11/2019) Ms. Sherry Krohn presented the report. The report was approved.

c. Associated General Contractors Las Vegas Chapter aka Nevada Contractors Association for
the period ending 12/31/2020 and 3/31/2021 (Grant in the amount of $62,200 awarded
11/14/2019) Ms. Sherry Krohn presented the report and requested that their remaining grant
funds be extended to the second quarter of 2021. The report and request to extend the
remaining grant funds to the second quarter of 2021 was approved.
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